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Update of APPU EC 2020 

 

    As you had been informed that the Philippines could not host the APPU EC 2020 meeting due to COVID-19. 

After consulted with the EC Chair, Iran, it is agreed to organize the EC 2020 meeting remotely to avoid the 

spreading of COVID-19. 

    The date of the EC 2020 plenary meeting is scheduled on Wednesday, 22
nd

 July 2020 from 12:00 – 16:30 

Bangkok time.  It would be a session of report presentations from various committees, working groups and 

individual parties. 

    All meetings, APPC GB, Finance committee, various working groups and APP GA, would be held before the 

plenary meeting.  The EC 2020 meeting would be a remote meeting via Zoom. It would be the first time in 

our history to host and conduct EC meeting remotely via Internet. 

    The Bureau would like to thank Thailand Post for their kind assistance in providing the room and facilities 

for APPU to host the pre-plenary meetings conducted in June 2020 and the final plenary meeting scheduled 

on 22
nd

 July 2020.  

    You will be informed of the meeting id and password or the invitation link to join the meeting.  

    If you need any further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact Ms Kwanjai Kajornwuttideth via 

email address kwanjai@appu-bureau.org or admin@appu-bureau.org.  

 

 

   We are pleased to share with you the new revamped monthly APPU Newsletter.  

   We hope it will connect APPU with you and it would connect among yourselves. 

    Please enjoy reading the newsletter and find it informative and interesting. 
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Update of 27th Universal  

Postal Congress  

                                              Reschedule of APPC Course  

Due to COVID-19, APPC has planned to resume the training courses from August 2020  subject to the lifting 

of the travel restriction by Thai government.  The courses are: 

Human Resource Management (HRM)       3-28 August 2020 

Marketing and Innovation for Posts (MIP)       3-28 August 2020 

Postal Management (PM)          3 August -11 September 2020 

International Postal Services (IPS)       21 September- 16 October 2020 

e-Commerce Solutions and Supply Chain Management (ESC) 28 September- 16 October 2020 

Express Mail Service (EMS)        28 September- 16 October 2020 

Update of 27th Universal Postal Congress  

    

     The 27th Universal Postal Congress was scheduled to   

take place in Abidjan, Côte d'Ivoire, from 10 to 28 August 

2020.  

    Due to the global spread of COVID-19, the UPU and the 

Government of Côtd'Ivoire have decided to postpone the 

Congress.  

    New dates will be proposed once it is felt that the event 

can be held safely.  

For update and further information, you may access the 

following link.  

 http://www.upu.int/en/the-upu/congress/about-

 congress.html 

                                              Reschedule of APPC Course  

Relocation of RTCAP 

 

We are pleased to inform the members that Regional Technical 

Center Asia Pacific (RTCAP) has been relocated successfully to 

APPU Bureau, Bangkok since 16 March 2020.  

Mr Tan Yong Chee, Manager of RTCAP can be reached by 

Email:  yongchee@appu-bureau.org 
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